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ITPAC Information Items

Business Systems Developments since January 1, 1999

 

 

 

The new Travel System received final audit approval from the State Comptroller’s Office, and was
given a unique UF Site Code for submission of audit free electronic transactions.
The national CRIS System project leader agreed to provide UF/IFAS with daily download for input to 
new proposed system..
The UF Provost formed the Cooperative Computing Initiative and Pete Kearney was asked to be 
member of group.
The new Faculty Reporting System templates were previewed by Associate and Assistant Deans for 
Extension, Pinellas County, Live Oak, and Leon County meetings.
Pete Kearney was a member of the team of four who performed a management review of the business 
and computing processes at the Lake Alfred Center.
Dr. Wei Cao was hired to fill the vacancy created by Monica Watson’s departure.
Database redesign was started on the UF/IFAS Personnel, CRIS, and Sponsored Programs Systems in 
preparation for migration to a new platform and methodology. 
Business Systems was audited by the State Auditor’s Office for a review of documentation for systems
development and production, security procedures, and disaster recovery.
The UF Inspector General’s Office requested and was given a demo of the IFAS Departmental
Accounting System, and they have asked for access for test purpose and content viewing.
A demo of the UF/IFAS Standard Forms web site was given to UF Information Systems at their 
request.
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